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        WARWICK TOWN COUNCIL  

  

Court House  

Jury Street  

WARWICK  

CV34 4EW  

Tel: 01926 411694  

 Jayne Topham  

 Town Clerk    

  

                                                  COMMUNITY & CULTURAL COMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN a meeting of the COMMUNITY & CULTURAL COMMITTEE of 
WARWICK TOWN COUNCIL will be held in the Council Chamber at the Court House, Jury 
Street, Warwick on 
WEDNESDAY 12 OCTOBER 2016 commencing at 6.30pm 
 

Committee Membership: 

Councillor Mrs M Littlejohn (Chairman) 

Councillor L Bolton           Councillor Mrs D Da Cruz 

Councillor R Edgington            Councillor G Guest   

Councillor J Holland           Councillor T Morris             

Councillor R Eddy (Chairman of Economic & Tourism)  

The Mayor (Ex Officio) 

 

Co-opted Members:  

Mrs B Allen, Ms L Holroyd, and Mrs M Hooper 

 

AGENDA 

   12 October 2016 

 

1. Apologies 
 

2.   Declarations of Personal and Prejudicial Interests. 

      Members are reminded that they should declare the existence and nature of their     
      personal interests at the commencement of the relevant item (or as soon as the interest  
      becomes apparent).  If that interest is a prejudicial interest, the Member must withdraw   
      from the room unless one of the exceptions applies. 
 
3.   Minutes of the meeting held on 25 August 2016. 

      

4. (i) Town Twinning – Report from the Chairman of the Town Twinning Association 

 

    (ii) Euro Camp 2016/ 2017 

         Eurocamp 2017 will take place in Formigine dates have been confirmed as 20 July – 2     

         August. 
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5.  Children’s Centres 

      Councillor Mrs D Da Cruz & N Murphy had been selected to represent the Town Council at   

      the Full Council meeting on 14 September 2016. Councillors to report. 

 

6.   Warwick in Bloom 

      GOLD! Warwick Town has again been awarded a Gold for its entry into the Heart of  

      England in Bloom Competition. Congratulations to all involved. 

 

      Judging for next year will be requested for 10 July2017. 

 

      News of the HEIB Awards for 2017 

      Chairman to report 

         

7.  Community Engagement 

      Town Clerk has re submitted an adjusted Heritage Lottery Application for a joined up  

      project with ‘In the Ballroom’ social group which investigates the collecting of memories   

      about the post war Warwick which is called ‘you never had it so good ‘and also    

      incorporates the Turpin Project. TC to report. 

      Turpin Project-  ATC to report 

      In the Ballroom Social Group Project- ATC to report. 

       

 8.  Unlocking Warwick- have a new twitter account which is @UnlockingWk please follow  

      and retweet to encourage others next Unlocking Warwick meeting is the AGM on Monday  

      24 October at 6.30pm in the Ante room at the Court House.  

 

9.   Community Grant Applications (Max £1500) 

      Members are asked to agree that the sum of up to £1260 for the Really Youthful  

      Theatre Company agreed at the last meeting be met by the Community Grant  

      budget as the sum falls under the Community Grant Maximum pay-out level. 

 

      Applications for Community Grants for this meeting: - 

      Emscote School for £1500 

      All Saints School for £1500 

      Friends of Warwick Station for £250 

 

10. Community Support Applications (Max £5000)     

       Applications for Community Support for this meeting have been received by the following 

    

       Racing Club Warwick for £5000 

       Warwickshire Association of Youth Clubs (WAYC) ‘Sharp Minds’ for £5000 split over two   

       Years 

       Documents circulated with Agenda 

 

11. Community Buildings Grant 

       Warwickshire County Council have just announced a grant fund to help with Community     

       Buildings, the deadline for applications is in December.  



3 
 

 

 

12. Future of Community Forums 

       WDC is to is to make a report to the Senior Management Team regarding the Community  

       Partnership Team and the future of Community Forums. It is recognised that the Forums         

       were set up to encourage community engagement but that there is a disproportionate  

       amount of resources that go into organising and facilitating these meetings across the  

       district compared to the impact and outcomes achieved as well as the lack of attendance  

       by the local community. At some forums there are often more officers and members  

       attending than members of the public. 

       The Executive will consider the final report in November.          

 

13. Christmas Lights. 

       Update from Chairman. 

   

14. Fairtrade. 

       Report from Councillors Mrs D. Da Cruz & R Edgington 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jayne Topham 
  
Town Clerk 

6 October 2016 

 

  

          

  


